From: Alessandro Reali
Sent: Tuesday, November 3, 2020 4:58 PM

To: embassy@butemb.it
Ce: carlotta venza
Subject: GLOBAL ACTION: PRESENTATION NEW PROJECT

To the Kind attention of: H.E. Mr. TODOR HRISTOV STOYANQOV,

Dear Excellency,

My name is Alessandro Reali and I am Councilor and Delegate of the President for Global
Action Italy.

I would like to introduce to you to our Non-Profit Organization, and to our FREE project
called “Global takes Action”. You will find the description below and also attached to this
email.

We sincerely hope you will find the project of your interest, and we are always available
for a meeting (online) to discuss any doubt or clarification. We really look forward to
hearing from your office soon.

WHO WE ARE

Global Action Italy is a voluntary Non-Profit Organization, which already has an
established network comprising more than 70 diplomatic representations in Rome and
more than 3000 high school students. Global Action’s purpose, through all of its projects
and initiatives, is to provide knowledge about the world to young people, starting from
the informed knowledge about the countries that compose it and the issues that afflict them.

OUR NEW PRO3ECT

“Global takes Action: Connecting Youth towards a Sustainable World” is a project
totally for free and will take place entirely online, between Febrnary and March.

Students from all around the world will discuss four topics related to the Agenda 2030 for
Sustainable Development, in particular: Food Security & Waste; Air Pollution &
Sustainable Cities; Soil and Water Pollution & Recycling; Household Sustainability &
Renewable Energy.

Given the primary role that young people can play in the creation of a more sustainable
and inclusive world, "Global takes Action" intends to make students aware of the ongoing
global sustainability issues, enhancing their inclination to the intercultural dialogue and
developing a universal sense of citizenship aimed at the exchange of substantive solutions.

WHY WE NEED YOU

With the aim of becoming a platform for intercultural exchange, on behalf of Global
Action, I am writing to you to ask for your collaboration and to give the students in your
country the possibllity to take part in this project.

The role of your Embassy would be to help us in the process of selecting two high school
students which will represent your country during the discussion with the other students.

SELECTION OF THE STUDENTS

The selection can be carried out in the two following ways, according to the preference of
your Embassy:




l. The Embassy will directly select two students and communicate the names of the
participants to the Global Action Staff, according to the reguirements,

2. Otherwise, the Embassy will provide the students in its country with the
Application Link. The students will access the online application form and, once
submitted, will be selected by the Global Action Staff.

Application Link: https://form.jotform.com/globalaction/global-takes-action

DEADLINE
In both cases, the deadline for the selection of the two students is set for: December

18, 2020.

FURTHER INFORMATION
Along with this letter, you will find attached the poster and the description of the project.

Please, find additional information on our activities on our Social Media:
Facebook

Instagram
Twitter
w.diplomacyeducation.or

We sincerely hope you will find the project of your interest, and we are always available
for a meeting to discuss any doubt or clarification. We really look forward to hearing from

your office soon,

Best Regards,

Alessandro Realt

Councilor and Delegate of the President
Global Action not-for-profit organization
Via dei Gracchi, 91
00192 Rome - Haly

tel.ffax +32 06 9081218 M +38 370 703 2791
www.diplomacyeducation.org




